CANADA

PRIME MINISTER ' PREMIER MINISTRE

April 29, 2015

Candice Lys and Nancy McNeill

Fostering Open Expression Among Youth (FOXY)
240 Borden Drive

Yellowknife, NT X1A 3R4

Dear Ms. Lys and Ms. McNeill:

I am pleased to offer you my warmest congratulations on being awarded the Artic
Inspiration Prize. Your inspired initiative is deserving of this recognition.

This prestigious award is a testament to your program’s exceptional efforts to promote
sexual health and provide leadership education to young women in the Northwest
Territories. I hope that this prize will help you to replicate the success of the program in
Yukon and Nunavut.

Once again, please accept my sincere commendation and best wishes for continued
success in realizing your laudable objectives.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Stephen Harper, P.C., M.P.
Prime Minister of Canada



